
Parent Tech Academy Sessions:
April 15th - 10:00 am to 11:30 am at Liberty High School
April 15th - 6:00 Pm to 7:30 pm at Liberty High School

April 23rd - 10:00 am to 11:30 am at Northeast Middle School
April 23rd - 6:00 pm to 7:30 pM at Freedom High School

April 24th - 9:30 am to 11:00 am at Freedom High School
April 24th - 6:00p m to 7:30 pm at Northeast Middle School

May 14th - 10:00 am to 11:30 am at Broughal Middle School
May 14th - 6:00 pm to 7:30 pM at broughal Middle School
Join us at any one of the sessions to learn about:

● Why we are leveraging technology to transform learning

● What everyone should know about Digital Citizenship

● How the BASD Empower 1:1 intiative will roll out during the 
2019-20 school year and beyond

These sessions will be of particular interest for students currently in 
grades 4-9, but all parents, guardians, family, and community 
members are welcome to attend any of the sessions at any location.


